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This year seems to be following the usual pattern of attempting to follow the ascents of hills on the planned Meet list but as so often happens most of the hills on the list do get climbed but not necessarily on the date originally planned.  For various reasons, mostly weather related, nothing happened in February but the outing to the Pentlands, planned for 3rd February actually happened on a day of blue sky and sunshine on 3rd March and Meall nan Tarmachan which was down on the list for 17th February was climbed on 28th April.   Fine weather  and good views were enjoyed on the Luss Hills and on Broad Cairn actually on the correct dates in March although it was cold on Broad Cairn. [image: image1.jpg]ST N . ©3 ,:n(—: "
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                      on a Pentlands top



      on Beinn Dubh (Luss hills) [image: image3.jpg]
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Heading NW from Beinn Dubh to Mid Hill 

Loch Muick from Broad Cairn [image: image5.jpg]
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pausing on the Broad Cairn ascent


summit of Bynack More
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Lochnagar from Conachcraig



On summit of Conachcraig
More recently as can be seen in the photos above the group enjoyed a beautiful day with clear views on the Corbett, Conachcraig which is an outlying peak of Lochnagar.

Seven of us enjoyed a good weekend at Boat of Garten at the end of April.   The weather on the Sunday was significantly better than on the Saturday and anything high was saved until then.   The photo on the previous page, taken on the summit of Bynack More, shows that some members did actually get up on to a high Cairngorm peak and experienced good weather with clear views.  Others went for a Graham to the North of the Slochd but on the Saturday most of us stuck to something relatively low level.
In another month nine of us are set to head for Mull for the Club week.   We are allowed to have 10 in the house so if any member is interested in joining us for all or part of that week (22nd – 29th June) let me know.   As the spare space is half a double bed we can get round that by somebody sleeping on the floor on an inflatable mattress, which I can provide, placed beside the double bed or wherever seems appropriate! 

Looking back to other things that have happened since the last Newsletter out team of Les, Irene and Harry acquitted themselves well coming second or third in the Mountain Mind quiz in March.  The dinner also took place in March, when after a mix up over our booking the Dairsie Inn did their very best to look after and attend to us well.

The Club has had a good Spring.   I am wondering what the chances are of us getting similar weather on Mull in June to that we experienced during exactly the same calendar week last year when we were at Attadale??  
Jean
